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NSE to introduce
stricter norms
for corporate

governance

The National Stock Exchange
(NSE) is in the process of
introducing a corporate
governance code that will be
stricter than the existing laws
and regulations.

Vikram Limaye, MD & CEO,
NSE, said the exchange is in the
process of creating incentives
for listed corporates that
adhere to these norms, which
will be voluntary. He was
speaking at the NSE-IGIDR
conference on corporate
governance.

""Companies are expected
to sign up for these normsin
exchange for improved
visibility, higher liquidity and
better quality investors,'" said
Limaye. BS REPORTER
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NSE to incentivise cos for
corp governance norms

THE NATIONAL STOCK Exchange on
Thursday said it is in the process of
creating incentives forlisted
companies to voluntarilyadopt
corporate governance norms and they
are expected to sign up in exchange for
improved visibility, higher liquidity
and better quality investors.“Weare in
the process of creating incentives for
listed corporates to voluntarily adopt
corporate governance norms,which
will be defined by NSE,”NSE managing
director and CEO Vikram Limaye said.




